GRANGETOWN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Spelterworks Road Sunderland SR2 8PX

Telephone: 0191 814 9820

E-mail: office@grangetown.sunderland.sch.uk Website: www.grangetown.sunderland.sch.uk

Twitter: Grangetown_PS
Facebook: Grangetownprimary
Instagram: grangetown_ps

Headteacher: Mr Les McAnaney
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Lesley Russell

Winter Fun Session!

Year 1 Trip to Silksworth Ski Slope for a morning of Winter Fun!





Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 1 have the most exciting opportunity to visit Silksworth Ski Slope to take part in a Winter Fun session! The children will get the opportunity to go 'tubing', drink hot chocolate and have a visit from Santa! How amazing does that sound!

The visit will take place on <u>Monday 4th December</u> The cost of this trip is £3.00 which covers transport costs to and from the venue. We are very lucky that this trip has been heavily subsidised by school to keep the cost to parents as low as possible.

The children can wear comfortable bottoms, e.g. joggers, leggings but need to wear their school jumper. They will also require a coat, hat and <u>gloves</u>. The children will be back to school in time for lunch.

This is an amazing opportunity for the children and we can't wait for the fun to begin!

Yours sincerely,	
Miss Tose and Miss Farrell	

I would like my child to take part in the trip to Silksworth Ski Slope on **Monday 4th December**

Name of Child:

I would like my child to receive a free school packed lunch: (Y/N)

Signed:

Please return this slip with payment no later than Friday 1st December.

Enjoy - Respect - Achieve















